Kinglake Ranges Foundation July Mountain Monthly Report

The Kinglake Ranges Foundation has proudly supported a number of community initiatives over the
Month of June; NAIDOC 2014 celebrated at Ellimatta Youth Centre and Kinglake Ranges Girls Group.
Check out our website for some great pictures, www.krfoundation.org.au

With Into Our Hands Community Foundation, Mitchell Community and Advocacy Group and
Marysville and Triangle Foundation, the Kinglake Ranges Foundation will be supporting the National
Community Foundations Forum 2014 later in the year. Once we have more details to hand we will
let you know it would be great to see some familiar faces.

Reminders to all groups, send through your community events to info@krfoundation.org.au, and if
you’re not on our mailing list or we need to update details please give us a call 5786 1976 or send an
email.

Community Group Training
Grant Writing Workshop — Together with FRRR we hosted our first workshop for the year during
May. | am happy to report we had fantastic attendance and Natalie (FRRR) did fail us providing great

insight into the world of grant writing.

If your group or organisation have any specific training needs please let us know, perhaps a
Governance Refresher, or Treasurers Training, info@krfoundation.org.au.

What's happening with the Cultural Facility?

http://krfoundation.org.au/community-and-cultural-facility/
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